



Week 10 18/11/2022

Message from Miss Wheeler

Lots of trips have taken place and many more exciting events are happening over the next few weeks. Please check the 'dates for your diary' section carefully so that you don't miss out. I wish you all a wonderful weekend and look forward to seeing you on Monday.

Incident

We have been advised that a mugging occurred close to the school this week. A moped driver mounted the pavement at a bus stop near the school and stole someone's mobile phone. Please be extra vigilant and keep mobile phones out of sight.

<u>Illnesses</u>

Please see below a handy link to refer to if your child is unwell. Please remember that if your child has diarrhoea or vomits, they must remain off of school for 48 hours after their last bout. https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/

Children in Need

The children have thoroughly enjoyed decorating their Pudsey magnets this week and it was lovely to see so many spots and yellow worn within the non-uniform today. As ever the Brunswick Park community has come together to support this wonderful charity event. Thank you to everyone who purchased Pudsey Merchandise and donated for the magnets. We look forward to adding up the grand total after Friday's cake sale and sharing the total with you next week.



PTA

With two weeks to go to the fair we hope you're looking forward to it as much as we are. We want to start with a big thank you for the generous donations of sweets and chocolates for today's non-uniform day and to those of you who have already signed up to help during the fair.

We still have some slots to fill and we can only run all the planned stalls if we have enough volunteers - please do speak to your class rep or class teacher if you've not signed up yet to see how you can help. A tip from a parent for those of you wondering how to juggle that with taking your children round the fair: try teaming up with another family in your child's year - while one child's parent helps on a stall the other child's parent takes the children round the fair or to their pre-booked activities - the children love going round the fair with their friends (and ssh - keep this bit to yourself - often the parent volunteering on a stall has the more relaxing hour!).

As always if you have any questions please email us: brunswickparkpta@gmail.com

Anti Bullying Week

It was fantastic to see so many children wearing odd or bright socks on Monday to mark the beginning of Ant-Bullying week. Our value of courage links into our RSE and Health Education theme this term which is "Stand up and speak out" and we have been encouraging the children to use their voices to "reach out" be kind and support one another. In this theme our aim is that the children can talk about how they are feeling and learn how to resolve conflict with friends.

The children have taken part in Assemblies, circle times in class and workshops to promote the anti bullying message and we have been very lucky that Action Work, an award winning anti-bullying roadshow have been in school this week encouraging the children to empower themselves and to speak out against bullying!

Mr Reisman's PE Awards

Social ME in PE Award

Tyler 6K - Excellent work in our react lesson playing competitive wall games with his partner. I was so impressed with the fairness Tyler showed when winning and losing points to make sure they all had an enjoyable game. .

This is ME in PE Award

Callum 2F - Great persistence to improve his different gymnastics Jumps. After all his practice Callum was able to perform a full turn jump with a perfect landing.

Physical ME in PE Award

Venus 1EB - Showing excellent strength and flexibility in her gymnastics lessons, lining different components together.

Thinking ME in PE Award

Jayden 6H - One of many year 6 children who displayed a great understanding of strategy and tactics to win points in our competitive wall games this week.

Dates for the Diary

Monday 21st November - 2S to Science Museum

Wednesday 23rd November - 2F to Science Museum

Friday 25th November - Year 2 Music Performance- Parents welcome

Friday 2nd December - Non Uniform Day in exchange for bottle donations

Saturday 3rd December - Christmas Fair - 12pm - 3pm

Monday 5th December - Whole School to see Rapunzel on Ice

Tuesday 6th December - Year 5 Carol Concert at St Mary's 6pm

Thursday 8th December - Reception production 9.15am- Parents welcome

Friday- 9th December - Year 1 Christmas Concert- 9.15am- Parents welcome

Wednesday 14th December - School Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day

Thursday 15th December - Year 3 Christmas sing song 2.45pm- Parents welcome

Friday 16th December- End of Term. Break up at 1.30pm

Attendance and Punctuality

Congratulations to 4F who won the attendance award last week with 99%.

The punctuality award goes to 1EB and 5H. Well done all. The overall school attendance was 95.25%.

Class Nursery		Head of School's Award Rio	
RA	Khayon and I	Mia	Eva
RS	Adrian and Gabriel		Sonny
1BW	Angelo and George L		Alex
1EB	Beau and Ladan		Jayce
2F	Adam and Davi		Emma
28	Ariyana and Kaiden		Melina
3R	Whole class		Nicholas
3V	Whole class		Winnie
4F	Tess and Sid		Titan
4M	Isaac and Iraj		Sara
5C	Layan and Sunny		Jack
5H	Ishaan and Sibel		Charlie
6H	Jai and Sienna		Andrei
6K	Ayaan and Serra		Pratham
	House Point Tro Tawny – v	ophy winn well done!	